Archived: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:22:25 AM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 7:38:08 PM
To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Response requested: Yes Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 07/20/2020 7:38 pm

Response #: 554 Submitter ID: 37833

IP address: 67.182.137.152
Time to complete: 1 min., 6 sec.

## Survey Details: Answers Only

## Page 1

- 1. Meghan Peterka
- 2. Shoreline
- 3. (o) Ridgecrest
- 4. meghanpeterka@gmail.com
- **5.** 07/20/2020
- 6. 8-
- 7. Dear City of Shoreline Council, Staff, and Parks, Recreation, and Tree Board,

I had signed up to speak during public comment period. I must not have followed all the instructions correctly to be put on this list.

After reading study item 8-a, I have some questions for the board and council to consider. I would also appreciate a reply, if there are answers to these questions.

- 1. What is the difference between Parks and Open Space?
- 2. What is the difference between funding and Prop 1.?
- 3. What is the difference between community engagement and relationships?
- 4. Under Parks priorities, what does emerging trends mean?

I support the Equity and Inclusion priority and goals. I would like to add that we reach out to the People of Color with this list and ask them if there is anything else we can add or detract from this list.

Under the Cultural Services/Public Art seems to focus mostly on public art. May we be conscious to reach out to the People of Color in our community to contribute their art for display and making art displays accessible to all people. I also support to move the Public Art Coordinator position to full-time.

I think that our number one priority is to add more park spaces in our community. Over the course of my adult life, I have observed in the many communities that I have lived in that the People of Color in our communities really utilize public parks to recreate, gather, and celebrate. This would definitely support our Equity and Inclusion Priorities.

Thank you for all the time you have put into considering these options.

I hope you and your families continue to be healthy and safe.

Much Gratitude, Meghan Peterka

8. Not answered

## Thank you, City of Shoreline